
8 December 2019 at 10.30am
Over the next few weeks the congregations will be invited to take a gift 
label (or two) and find a present for a girl or boy aged from birth up to 
the age of 18. These presents should be wrapped (but leaving one end 
slightly open) and brought to All Saints’ or St Mary’s Church on Sunday  
8 December.

Once sorted, the gifts will be distributed to a number of local charities 
who are relying upon us all to ensure that children in their care receive  
a Christmas present where otherwise they may not receive anything.

The three charities we are supporting are:
Roehampton Family Action, Hestia Women’s Refuge and the  
Metropolitan Police Wandsworth Christmas Tree Appeal. 
 
I hope you will support this very worthy local project, 
if you have any questions please speak to:

Oliver Todd olivertodd@hotmail.com 
Chantry Westwell chantrywestwell@btinternet.com

Parish of Putney 
Toy Service


